
 

The Village of Macoun is Accepting 

Tenders for the 2025 Gravel Season 
 

Council is looking for pricing on 3/4 minus gravel 

(or equivalent) and pricing on 1 1/2-inch gravel, 

cost in cubic yards. Price to include cost of material, 

delivery and spread on roads in Macoun, on an as 

need basis, to be determined by Council. 
 

Tenders to be received in the Village office no 

later than April 30, 2025. Tenders will be discussed 

at the May 13, 2025 Council Meeting. 
 

Lowest or any bid not necessarily accepted. 
 

Please contact the Village office at 306-634-9352 

with any questions or email tenders to 

macoun.sask@gmail.com 


